
 

FUTURE MEETINGS: Sept. 12, 2017 Caboto Club Oct. 03, 2017 Ciociaro Club 

 Nov. 07, 2017 Fogolar Furlan Dec. 05, 2017 Spago Ristorante 

 Jan. 09, 2018 Caboto Club Feb. 06, 2018 Fogolar Furlan 

 Mar. 06, 2018 Caboto Club Apr. 03, 2018 Riccardo's in A'burg  

 May 01, 2018 Ambassador Golf  Course  June 05, 2018 Santarossa Farm 

     

Special Events Chair: Danny Castellan (519) 819 5585 Social Media Chair : Frank D'Agnillo (519) 259 7065  

Membership Chair: Nadia DiDomenico (519) 564 2656 Scholarship Chair: Joe Balsamo (519) 250 5190 

Guest Speaker Chair: Dr. Paul DeMarco (519) 903 5020 Newsletter Chair: Danny Castellan (519) 819 5585 

Youth Committee 
Chair: 

Joe Balsamo 

Nadia DiDomenico 

(519) 250 5190 

(519) 564 2656 
Golf Chair: Frank Moceri (519) 796 2271 

National Federation 
Ex Officio:  

Frank Moceri (519) 796 2271   

                                National Federation Representative:      Frank Moceri -  Emanuele Calamita 

  

c/o  P.  O. BOX 502, Windsor, Ontario; N9A 6M6 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

COMMITTEES 

President: Emanuele Calamita (519) 969 4259 DIRECTORS: Frank Moceri (519) 796 2271 

Vice-President: Dr. Paul DeMarco (519) 903 5020  Frank D'Agnillo (519) 259 7065  

Secretary: Frank Dattilo (519) 250 3864  Joe Balsamo (519) 250 5190 

Treasurer: Remo Di Paolo (519) 982 0850  Danny Castellan (519) 819 5585 

Past-President: Ferruccio DaSacco (519) 944 6993  Nadia DiDomenico (519) 564 2656 

 Niva Segatto (519) 946-0394                                             Administrative Assistant: 

Canadians of Italian Heritage Building Business & Professional Networks Across Canada 

NEWSLETTER 
October 31, 2017 Volume  56  - Issue  03 

CIBPA WEB SITE:    http://windsor.cibpa.com/ 

WEB PAGE MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY - MEMBER LOGIN 

USERNAME: “windsor”  / PASSWORD:  “cibpa” 

NEXT MEETING:                Tuesday November 07, 2017 

FOGOLAR FURLAN CLUB 
Windsor Ontario 



 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 

Cari Soci, 

  

 As Fall weather is upon us we get 

back to routine see you at the next    

general assembly at the Fogolar Furlan. 

 This year we are hosting CIBPA 

Children’s Christmas Party on          

December 10, 2017 at the Fogolar    

Furlan, it will be nice to see you there 

with your children and grandchildren.  

 Nominations for the Awards of    

Excellence is open, see me for          

application.   

 There seems to be some confusion of 

the May 2018 general assembly, we will 

be having it, as nothing has changed.  

 I can always be reached for          

information or suggestions at            

519-969-4259. 

 

Emanuele Calamita 

President, CIBPA Windsor 

 

GUEST SPEAKER 

 

 This months speaker is Dr. 

Dora Cavallo-Medved, a 

professor in the Department 

of Biological Sciences at the University 

of Windsor, and an    affiliate professor 

at Wayne State     University. She     

received her PhD in Biochemistry from 

the University of Windsor, and trained 

as a postdoctoral fellow in cancer     

biology at Wayne State University and 

Karmanos Cancer     Institute.  

 Dr. Cavallo-Medved’s research is 

centred on the role of enzymes within 

the tumour microenvironment during 

cancer invasion and metastasis. She is 

also a founding and executive member 

of the Windsor Cancer Research Group, 

where she is directly involved in       

creating cancer research opportunities in 

Windsor-Essex and developing      

cross-border research networks. 

 We like to thank Mr. Patrick         

Ducharme a senior     par tner  and 

founding member in the Windsor law 

firm of Ducharme Fox LLP for his talk 

on the legality on the proposed         

Marijuana  bill. 

 

 

  

Future Meetings 

 

December 5, 2017 is Ellen Van 

Wagengen,  

January 09, 2018 

  

 Any recommendations for speakers 

for the new year please contact Dr. Paul 

DeMarco. 

 

Dr. Paul DeMarco 

Guest Speaker Chair  

 

MEMBERSHIP 
 

2017-2018 Membership Dues: 

Invoices have been mailed out. 

Dues are due by November 06, 

2017. Please contact Nadia DiDomenico 

if not received one. 

 

Applications: On our  new website 

Membership applications are available 

for new   members. cibpa.windsor.com 

 Let’s grow our association with new 

friends for the new season in September.  

 

Guests: They are welcome to attend 

one of our dinner meetings. The fee is 

$50, if they can be a potential member 

will be credited. Please register your 

guest by calling, email or texting me.   

 

Membership Directory: This year  we 

publishing a Membership Directory for 

our members. We will be advertising  

and the deadline for ads is November 

07, 2017.  

 

Nadia DiDomenico, 

Membership Chairperson  

 

CHILDREN’S  

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

SUNDAY  

DECEMBER 10, 2917 
 

  

 This years CIBPA 

Children  Christmas  

Party will be at the 

Fogolar Furlan in the 

Dante  Costa Hall in the 

main building.  

 

  

 The event is open to members      

children and grandchildren. For Santa’s 

gift the age is 10 years and under. 

 The party starts at 11:30 a.m. with 

lunch at noon followed by                 

entertainment.  

 Entertainment this year other than the 

visit from Santa Claus will something 

exciting for the children. 

 The cost this year is adults $20 and  

children $10 inclusive. 

 Registration form is attached to   

complete.  

 Please support the raffle at the      

upcoming assembly dinner meetings.  

 The proceeds will go to support the 

event.  

  

Niva Segatto and Linda De Luca 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

 

Dear Members / Cari Soci, 

 

 Please e-mail any information 

and/or pictures that you would like 

shared on CIBPA’s social media accounts 

to Niva at niva-cibpa@hotmail.com and to 

me at frankds60roofing@gmail.com.  We 

will endeavour to share the information 

and/or pictures as soon as we can. 

Thank you/Grazie, 

 

2018 CIBPA Charitable  

Poker Tournament 

 

 CIBPA Windsor will once again be 

holding a poker tournament. The 2018 

tournament will be held on Friday,   

January 26, 2018 at the Fogolar Furlan 

Club. The entry fee will be $100 per 

player. Please keep the date open if you 

would like to participate.  

 Additional information will be     

provided at the monthly membership 

meetings and in the December and   

January newsletters.   

 
Frank D’Agnillo  

Social Media Chairperson 
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October General Assembly Meeting 
October 03, 2017 - Ciociaro Club 
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